

## Welcome Letter



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to an exciting new school year! My name is Mrs. Sha'Kari Nelson, and I am thrilled to be your child's 4thgrade teacher this year. I'm looking forward to a year full of learning, growth, and memorable experiences.

Fourth grade is a pivotal year in your child's academic journey. We will explore a wide range of subjects, build strong foundational skills, and develop critical thinking abilities. One important aspect of 4th grade is the Georgia Milestones Assessment, which students will take in the spring. This test measures how well students have learned the knowledge and skills outlined in the state standards. Throughout the year, we will work together to ensure your

child feels confident and prepared.

I believe that communication and collaboration between home and school are key to student success. ClassDojo is the required means of communication district-wide. Please sign up if you are not already on the app.

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or ideas. I am here to support both you and your child every step of the way.

Let's make this a fantastic year!

— Mrs. Nelson

4th Grade Lead Teacher